
This program provides free entrance to Grover Hot Springs State Park each Thursday, 

including the 9:30am-11:00am Hot Spring soak session and all day parking so you can 

enjoy the rest of the park, for the rest of the day, after you soak. The program begins 

on Thursday, March 28, 2024.  Please note we have 15 program spaces available 

each Thursday and they are allocated on a “first come, first served” basis. 

 

In order to access this program, you will need a program card to present to the park 

kiosk. These cards are available for you to acquire at the Behavioral Health Services 

building front desk between 8-5, Monday-Friday. Please bring proof of residency. If 

you already have a card that you were using for Senior Soak in previous years, that 

card is still valid. If you have misplaced your card, you may come in and get a new 

card.   If you have any questions or need more information, please reply to this email 

or call (530)694-1816. 


